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i oppose SB 1521 because its taking away the rights of the publicly  ELECTED 

school board members to retain their authority over an APPOINTED superintendent.  

 

Superintendents work for the school board not the state.  They are appointed by duly 

elected school members who work for the citizens of that school district! 

 

Your proposal is an AFFRONT to  the rights of ALL taxpaying citizens who elected 

the school board members . 

 

 


